30™ ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

Let's get together to celebrate Gary & Christina and their 30 years of marriage!
Where: Devon Park Baptist church (145 Clark St. Fredericton)

When: August 28", 4pm

What: This will be a potluck, so if you're able, please bring food (dessert, main,
side or drink!)! You can also expect games, a walk down memory lane,
socializing and an overall good time spent celebrating what God has done
through their marriage and His faithfulness to them! If you have any questions,
please ask any of the Long children, Colby, Jared, Erica & Breanne.

We hope to see you there!

TREVOR DYCK SEPTEMBER 18™

Dont’ miss a very special morning of music and ministry when we welcome
Trevor Dyck on Sept. 18. This would be a great morning to invite a musical friend
of yours to enjoy the high quality of skill and also be challenged to trust Christ
through word and song. Plan on joining us for a wonderful time of
encouragement together!

CONGRATULATIONS!

Danielle Sampson (Ron and Gail McLeod’s daughter) is expecting her first baby
on September 15. Please bring your baby gifts or gift cards to the office and they
will be given to Micah and Danielle weekily.

IT'S A GIRL! Let’'s make this little one feel welcomed and be a blessing to Micah,
Danielle, Ron and Gail. Thank you for sharing in this ministry.

SPEAK UP!

If God has been at work in your life or if there’s been some answered prayer, we
would love to hear from you. Please speak with Pastor Rich if you are interested
in sharing a couple minutes of testimony during one of our morning services as
we give glory to God. What an encouragement you could be to the rest of the
Devon Park church family to see and hear how God is on the move! Let the
redeemed of the Lord SAY SO! )

UPDATE IN ADDRESS

Sandra Calhoun’s address has changed, the following is her updated contact
information. Sandra Calhoun, Country Lane Estates, 21 Christopher Drive,
Burton, NB, E2V 3H4

Due to some health struggles, feel free to send her a card and be an
encouragement to her!

NO PRAYER MEETING

Due to the Vacation Bible School, there will be no prayer meeting Wed. August
24. We will resume with regular prayer meetings on August 31st.
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